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Our staff have been working hard to set up our new ‘Pods’ we have a 
reading room, a sensory space, and a 
phonics pod for the children to use 
 

 
 
School Disco 
 
Tuesday 14th Feb & 17th Feb 
Tickets are available from the  
school office for £2, please see poster for details 
 
Attendance News 
If you are reporting your child's absence you can 
now email direct to the attendance team on 
attendance@lodgefarmprimary.co.uk or leave a 
message on the absence voicemail by pressing 
option 1. 
 
 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 



 

Caring and working together 

 
 

    Toast sales for Year 3/4/5&6 
 
Toast is now available for children in years 
3-6 which is on sale in the hall at morning 
break for 10p per slice. 
 
Contact details update 
 
Over the next few weeks you will receive a 
blank contact form which we ask all 
parents to complete and send back to 
school as soon as possible.  We need to 
ensure that we have your correct up to 
date details for parents & carers and those 
who have permission to collect your child 
from school.  
Please return this as soon as 
possible, thank you 
 
 
Year 6 Swimming Gala 
 
Well done to our year children 
who took part in a swimming 
gala and represented Lodge 
Farm with a successful third 
place! 
 
 
 
 


